
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Plescow 
Friday, August 5, 2022 8:59 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
FW: To CLK Docket 20220051 

Corrected E-mail. Please, add to docket 20220051. 

-----Original Message----­

From: John Plescow 
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2022 3:58 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/4/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05225-2022 

To: Consumer Correspondence <ConsumerCorrespondence@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Diane Hood 

<DHOOD@PSC.ST ATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Please, add to docket 20220051. 

-----Original Message-----

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 8:37 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: Lisa Lewis <lll_serena@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 6:16 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL 

NO MORE FPL RATE HIKES! 
THe last one is enough. It is too much now. Going from Gulf Power to FPL has been seriously negative. I have a disabled 
daughter and it has totally shot our budget with the huge hike in rates that we've experienced with FPL. The Energy 

select program I was on with Gulf Power is not offered through FPL and they have no valid real energy saving programs. 

NO MORE! 
Lisa Lewis 

Sent from my iPhone 
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